From: Developmentmanagement

Sent: 03 March 2020 09:25
To: Baldwin, Hilary
Subject: FW: Planning Application number 20/00748/FUL - 43 Lancaster Square, Lyneham

From: Lyneham& Bradenstoke Parish Council <lbpclclerk@gmail.com>

Sent: 18 February 2020 11:49

To: Developmentmanagement <Developmentmanagement@wiltshire.gov.uk>

Cc: Frank Ball <cllrfball@gmail.com>; Tim H Darch <cllrthdarch@gmail.com>; Clir Keith Webster
<cllrkeithwebster@btinternet.com>

Subject: Planning Application number 20/00748/FUL - 43 Lancaster Square, Lyneham

Good morning,

Lyneham & Bradenstoke Parish Council discussed the above planning application at a meeting 11th February

2020. The application is for a property that belongs to one of our Parish Councillors, Councillor Antony Jones, who
declared an interest and left the meeting whilst it was discussed. The Parish Council decided to make no comment
on the application. | trust this email will suffice as the Parish Councils response to the consultation.

Kind regards
Ann Kingdon
Parish Clerk
Lyneham & Bradenstoke Parish Council



